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Hello there. While all the attention is being given to noise on the new runway, I would like the
submission to also consider the effects of fumes from aircraft engines ( which are toxic), this
does not  seem to be getting any consideration. I have lived in Rivervalley for the last 40 years
and have  the experience  smelling fumes from the airport particularly when a southerly wind is
blowing. The new north runway  is a lot closer to the large residential estates of
Boroimhe,Ridgewood, Rivervalley which are very close to the runway  and would  be effected by
fumes. Please consider, and debate, this issue as  peoples  health could be effected going into
the future. At the very least monitors should be positioned around the general areas. Thank you
Joe O Neill




